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Children in Need 2022 

 

Thank you for supporting this year’s Children in Need.  The children have loved coming to 
school in their PJ’s, sharing their teddies and learning about the Children in Need Fundrais-
ing Campaign.   

You have raised £135.21 today - thank you so much for your generous support! 
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Christmas Events 

 

We are just finalising our festive fun as we are quickly approaching that time of year again! 
We have lots for the children to look forward to!   

Details will be shared with you on Monday, including information regarding the whole school 
Christmas Performances. 

Remembrance Tree 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in the Hedgehogs’ Class have made Poppies to hang on our Remembrance Tree.  
Many thanks to Mrs. Horleston for her sharing her creative talents once again!  The Re-
membrance Tree is a point of focus in our Hall and gives our children a small, quiet space 
for reflection, remembrance and prayer. 

  

Social Media 

 

Please follow us, like and share our posts on Instagram and Facebook!  We are increasing 
our presence on these—it’s a great way to share with you snippets of school life and cele-
brate some of the amazing work and achievements of our school. 

Thank you. 


